
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had a great week in school, with lots of new learning and exciting things happening.  It 
was lovely to see many of you at parents evening, if you didn’t manage to get to see your child’s 
teacher please contact them directly to make an alternative appointment to receive your child’s 
report. This week 3 classes have improved their attendance, one being a dark green class and this 
weeks winners, well done Year 1! Even with 4 classes attendance dropping, our whole school 
attendance has stayed roughly the same. I hope that we can work on this a bit more next week and 
see some improvements across every class. 

Attendance Facts;  

How to prevent your child from missing school

You can help prevent your child missing school by:

● having a routine from an early age and sticking it to it
● making sure your child understands the importance of good attendance and punctuality
● making sure they understand the possible implications for themselves and you as a parent if they don't go to school
● taking an interest in their education - ask about school work and encourage them to get involved in school activities
● discussing any problems they may have at school and letting their teacher or principal know about anything that is 

causing concern
● not letting them take time off school for minor ailments or holidays during term time
● To avoid disrupting your child's education, you should arrange (as far as possible), appointments and outings:
● after school hours
● at weekends
● during school holidays

Whole School Attendance-



100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-
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